GRAFTON COUNTY
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANTS
PUBLIC HEARINGS 

The Grafton County Commissioners will hold three (3) consecutive Public Hearings on June 28, 2022 at 3:00 pm in the Grafton County Administration Building located at 3855 Dartmouth College Highway, North Haverhill, NH 03774. Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds are available to municipalities through the NH Community Development Finance Authority. Up to $500,000 annually is available for Economic Development Projects, up $500,000 for Housing Projects, up to $500,000 for Public Facility Projects, up to $350,000 in Emergency Funds, up to $25,000 per Planning Study grant. Also, up to $750,000 is available per public facility project under CDBG-Covid (CDBG-CV) funding. All projects must directly benefit a majority of low- and moderate-income persons. The Public Hearings will comment on the following:
1. To hear a progress report and receive public comment on a Community Development Block Grant to the NH Alliance of Regional Development Corporations.
2. The progress of the Little Antlers Learning Center, being constructed/renovated by Mid-State Health Center at 742 Tenney Mountain Highway in Plymouth, NH.  The project includes a $500,000 CDBG Public Facilities Grant. The Center is expected to serve at least 60 children, the majority to be children of low and moderate income households.  The project is nearly 90% complete, the childcare center expects to open in August.
[bookmark: _GoBack]2. The progress of the Little Antlers Learning Center, being constructed/renovated by Mid-State Health Center at 742 Tenney Mountain Highway in Plymouth, NH. The project includes a $490,000 CDBG Economic Development Grant.  The Center is expected to create 8 jobs and retain 6 jobs, the majority to be available to low and moderate income persons.  The project is nearly 90% complete, the childcare center expects to open in August.

Interested persons are invited to attend and comment.  Please contact Samantha Norcross at 603-787-6941 or snorcross@co.grafton.nh.us in advance if you need assistance to attend or participate in the hearings.  Anyone wishing to submit written comments, by June 27, 2022 at 12pm, should address them to Samantha Norcross, 3855 Dartmouth College Highway, North Haverhill. NH 03774 or email to snorcross@co.grafton.nh.us.
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